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My recent enquiry as to how people saw the website menu on the device and at the resolution they normally used to visit the website arose out of a problem needing to be  solved for the new website.  Because the site has so much content the menu is unusually long, even considering  just the main headings.

On the current site as on many websites, the menu will display as a row or rows of  'tabs' across the top of the screen or as a dropdown 'hamburger' menu,  according to the device and the screen  resolution.  The current appearance of the tab menu on two rows is untidy and regarded by some people as bad practice.  If this is to be avoided, two options are available
1.  Reduce the number of top level menu items so that they occupy only a single line of  tabs.  This would require a fairly drastic re-categorisation of some of the current main menu items under new more general headings.  (see below)
2.  Discontinue the tabbed menu format altogether, and use the same hamburger menu on all devices at all times.

My preference is for the second option (which is not common but does occur on some sites), mainly because I think the grouping of items under more general headings required to limit a tabbed menu to a single line would make the menu less informative.   A hamburger menu used consistently across all devices would enable  a more informative menu to be displayed by a single click.

Possible alternative menu structure
Home 

Events

News

Community


markets

food & growing


Black Isle


groups

Our world


climate change


environment


energy

Travel & tourism

Resources

(Contact)
